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             24 th Sept 2021   

            Being the best you can be. 

    Dear Parents/Carers, 

Do you have an hour to spare? 

We are developing the children’s love of reading in school and are looking for  volunteers to hear our children read and share 

stories with them.  If you would be interested in supporting our children please contact the school office. 

Reporting to Parents  

This year I am proposing a change to how we report your child's progress  to you and would welcome your feedback regard-

ing this. In line with other Trust schools and statutory expectations we are planning to hold parent consultation evenings 

during the autumn and spring term and then have a written report  to parents in the summer term.  Individual education 

plans (IEPs)  will be shared with parents at parent consultations. Please share your views through the 

parent forum, ClassCharts, email or in writing by Friday 8th October. 

School Meals 

Thank you to parents who have shared their thoughts about the new Trust Caterers – Chartwells.  School will be meeting 

weekly with them to review meals, recipes etc. Please feedback your comments to the school office and these can then be 

shared with Chartwells. 

Have a lovely weekend  

       Mrs Sugars 

Dates for your diary: 

  Wednesday 29th September                                        Year 3   Egyptian workshop 

  Wednesday 29th September                                        Rugby Tournament—Willenhall E-Act 

  Monday 4th October                                                      Year 5   Portals to the Past workshop 

  Friday 8th & 15th October                                             Year 1   Eye Tests 

  Friday 8th October                                                          “Reporting to Parents” consultation ends. 

  Tuesday 19th October                                                    Individual school photographs. 

  Friday 22nd October                                                      Teacher Training Day-  School closed to pupils. 

  Mon 25th—Fri 29th October                                         Half Term 

  Thursday 11th November                                              Year 2  trip to Blakesley Hall, Birmingham 

 

   REMINDERS 
Communication:  If you have an issue or question, make contact with your child’s class teacher via class chatrs, telephone 
or email in the first instance. If you then require additional support, please ask to speak to the Year Leader, then a member 
of SLT. 

We are taking part in the  Morrisons 'It's Good to Grow' campaign where parents and carers are given  

vouchers when they spend £10 or more.  The vouchers will go towards  gardening items for our school.  
Drop your vouchers in to the school reception or class teacher - the more we collect, the more  

gardening items we can claim for our school. https://my.morrisons.com/blog/community/good-to-
grow/   

https://my.morrisons.com/blog/community/good-to-grow/
https://my.morrisons.com/blog/community/good-to-grow/
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   Pride – Passion – Positivity  

                                   

                                            Our Fibbersley Stars from this week. 

                                Well done to... 

RL Lottie  & Ellis 2I Dharam & Alyssa-Grace 4S Beau & Noah 

RH Simrat & Riley G 2H Krishiv 5L Shane & Brooklyn 

RA Daisy & Aiden 3D Xangiie & Maitreyi 5R Theo & Chloe 

1B Dhruv & Simran 3G Jack & Isabella 5X Ollie & Grace 

1C Zachery & Nevaeh-Leigh 3M Harnoor & Mason 6H Chelsey & Tayden 

1W Elijah & Isla 4D Evie-mae & Lewis 6B Emmy & Sai 

2B Levi & Imogen 4P Lilly  M & McKenzie 6M Macey & Evan 

All our Fibbersley Stars will receive their certificates in assembly on Friday 

Congratulations to the classes with the highest attendance in each Year Group. 

                   RH 82.1%                    1C 83%                          2I  92.4%                      3D  97.2%  

 

                                     4S  94.3%                           5L  96.3%                      6M   96.2% 
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            Pride – Passion – Positivity  

School book bags and ties can be purchased at reception. 

Ties £3.00          Book bags £5.00 

 

LOST PROPERTY 

There have recently been a number of lost property items found in school that were not named.  
Please could you make sure your child’s clothing and lunch boxes are clearly  

labelled with their name so that items can be returned. Thank you.  

School Dinner prices. 
 

£2.34 per day   £11.50 per week 
 

Dinner menu’s are available at  
reception.  

 

                                                WOW - The walk to School Challenge 

                                     Children will record daily how they travel to school. 

                                                      They build up to earn a badge the more they walk to school. 

                                               There will be a new badge each month that children can earn. 

        All the badges are made from recycled bottles 

 

 

Please ensure children have the correct kit in school on P.E. days 

  RA         Tuesday       RH  Thursday      RL   Friday 
  Yr1        Monday & Friday 
  Yr2        Tuesday & Thursday 
  Yr3            3M & 3G  Tuesday & Wednesday  3D Monday & Tuesday 
  Yr4        Thursday & Friday 
  Yr5        Wednesday & Friday 
   Yr6        Wednesday 


